GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
URBAN DEVELOPMENT
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:2971
ANSWERED ON:30.07.2014

GOVERNMENT BUNGALOWS TO INTERNATIONAL ORGANISATIONS
Reddy Shri Ponguleti Srinivasa

Will the Minister of URBAN DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government has requested the United Nations Military Observer Group in India and Pakistan (UNMOGIP) to vacate
the Government Bungalow which as being occupied by them;

(b) if so, the details thereof and the response of UNMOGIP thereto; and

(c) the details of other such occupations by any other International Organisation in Delhi?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT(SHRIM. VENKAIAH NAIDU)

(a): Yes, Madam.

(b): United Nations Military Observer Group in India and Pakistan (UNMOGIP) was requested to vacate the Bungalow No. AB-1,
Purana Quila Road, New Delhi by 1 june, 2014. In response UNMOGIP has stated selection of new office space for UNMOGIP in New
Delhi is in progress, they are having difficulty in relocating within the stipulated period. Recently UNMOGIP has been requested to
vacate the bungalow not later than 1 August, 2014.

(c): None.
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